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RESERVATION LINE:  (503) 892-3082        WWW.EDSO.INFO 

64 SE 171st Ave, Portland OR  97233       November 2020 

 
Please call our reservation line (503) 892-3082 to make or cancel reservations for most events. Call by 11:59 pm of the cut-

off date. The line is not monitored after the cut-off date. To reserve or cancel an event after the cut-off date, please do not call 
the reservation line. Instead, call Ann Stumpf at 503-459-6410 or email her at stumpf@comcast.net. She will notify you of the 
availability of seats. You are responsible for any restaurant charges for reservations not cancelled before the deadline. If EDSO 
is charged for your meals, please understand we will need to bill you.   

 

 

EVENTS 
                                

Event Date Time 
Holiday Party CANCELLED  

Membership Meeting December 5th VIA Zoom 5pm 

Beach Weekend January 29th to 31st 2021  
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________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from our President: 
 

Hi all.  I thought the newsletter would be a good place to remind you of some EDSO info that 
you might already know.  I'm sure we all miss each other, and wouldn't it be nice to eat together 
again?  

 
Based upon the current COVID restrictions, the Holiday Party for this year has been cancelled.  
As we normally hold the Annual Membership Meeting at the Holiday Party, we have planned a 
Zoom call for Saturday December 5th at 5:00 p.m.  Hope you will participate because this is the 
meeting where we vote for and install the EDSO officers and other Board members.  Members 
will be notified of the slate of candidates and the Zoom meeting information closer to the event. 
 
The Beach Weekend is still on the calendar for Friday, January 29th through Sunday, January 
31st…but stay tuned for possible changes.  Depending on the COVID environment, we are 
looking into possibly postponing if needed. 
 
The details of these Board decisions and other information are in the Minutes of the October 
15th Board Meeting.  They have been posted on the EDSO web site.  Find them at EDSO.info, 
then click on Newsletter, and finally, Board Meeting Minutes or here is a link:  
http://edso.info/boardmeeting.htm 
 
Stay safe! 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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